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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This is a reminder that 
the NEU teaching union, 
have declared more 
strike action.  This will 
take place: 

 2nd March  
15th March  
16th March 

 
Pakeman will be closed 
2nd March - please DO 
NOT send your child into 
school on this day. 
We will advise you of  
arrangements regarding 
the following two dates as 
soon as possible. 

STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

Huge congratulations to  
former Pakeman pupil   
Almeera Abdi, recently 
elected as Islington’s new 
Young Mayor.  We are very 
proud of Almeera. 

 

 

 
  

Valentine's Day Biscuits  

Breakfast Club did a great job in celebrating Valentine’s Day this 
year.  They surprised us with some delicious looking heart shaped 

biscuits - they looked too good to eat! 

Pakeman Choir at Wigmore Hall 

As part of the Wigmore Hall’s Learning Festival, to celebrate all 
things “Past, Present and Future”, our Pakeman choir joined a 

host of professional musicians and singers for a wonderful       
concert. Thanks to Jack for organising the trip. 

 

For details of support funded family 
workshops, concerts and events at  

Wigmore Hall click on the link: 

Family Events 

https://wigmore-hall.org.uk/learning/families


A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 World Book Day 2023 
 
 
 

If you would like to celebrate World Book Day at 
home why not share some video stories with your 
child throughout next week. Click on the link for 
some handpicked children’s stories suitable for 
EYFS and KS1:  Share A Story Corner  
 
 
 
 
 

Healthy Snacks - Reminder 
 
Children are now allowed to bring in a 
healthy snack for morning break.  We 
have illustrated the two types of snacks 

that are considered healthy. Any snack 
not illustrated below will not be allowed. 
We all need to encourage our children to 
make healthy choices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Storytelling workshops will also take place for the whole school next Tuesday and 

Wednesday to celebrate World Book Day.  Phil McDermott, from Story Emporium, 
will return to Pakeman to tell us some of his exciting and engaging stories. 

The Story Emporium 

https://www.worldbookday.com/share-a-story-corner/
https://www.thestoryemporium.co.uk/reviews/reviews-of-phils-story-spinner-stories/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Take a look at these flyers 
for opportunities offering 

free community learning 
and support for adults. 

If you need more details, 
or help to register, please 
speak to either Natalie or 

Marcia.  You can find both 
in the school playground 
or call the school office: 

Tel: 0207 607 2575 



 

Please take a look at the Incredible Year Groups information in the leaflet 
below - provided by Whittington Health NHS Trust for future parenting. 


